
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

King Street closed December 20 - 23   
 

December 19, 2021  

 
Starting tomorrow, Monday, December 20, 2021, at 7 a.m. King Street will be closed 
between Princess Street and Park Street as Allied Track Services completes 
emergency repair on the rail crossing on behalf of GIO Railways. The work is expected 
to be completed December 23 at 6 p.m. 
 
Questions? Please call Public Works at 905-835-2900.  
 
See map below for more details, including detour route:  

 

 
 


